
DISCIPLESHIP WIN TEAM MEETING – APRIL 15, 2018 

 

 We reviewed the goal of the team which is to create/improve clear and simple pathways/bridges 

within the current discipleship program to help 500 people at MUMC take the next step on their 

faith journey 

 With Pastor Jim’s guidance, we were able to better understand the program as an engine cycle and 

recognize that there are three integral parts that all work in conjunction to make it run… 

o New Entry Points  

o Missional Living 

o Rich Community 

 We decided our next step in the process is to not only identify the various entry points, but also 

where each of the various programs (i.e. small groups, classes, ministries, missions, events, etc) fit 

within this cycle 

 Once that task is completed, we will then be able to determine which of those we want to track for 

the sake of our goal and if so, how will we do it? 

 Additionally, after we are able to identify each program’s bucket within the cycle, we can then start 

to really focus on how to better the current pathways/bridges between these and also build new 

ones (both general and specific) 

 In an effort to also analyze past/current trends within our church, we plan to take a statistical look 

at a specific cross-section of new members from 2017 to see how their faith journey progressed in 

a 12-month span. The specific data available is still to be determined. 

 Staying with the strategy that new members are our best initial source for feedback, we also plan 

to have a representative from the team (Linda Lange) attend the next new members class in May to 

help gather additional info via personal conversations and discussion. 

 We will meet again on May 16th to continue our Win Team journey! 

 

 


